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Pre-Reception share the love 

 

 
 
In Pre-Reception we have been learning all about the celebration Valentine’s Day. We looked 
at the meaning of Valentine’s Day and the children spoke about someone that they love. As 
our focus activity, each child has had the chance to create a Valentine’s collage for a loved 
one. 
 
To end the week, Pre-Reception whipped up some delicious pancakes after discussions in the 
classroom about pancake day – such a yummy treat! 
 
Have a lovely weekend. 
 
 
Miss Gemma Logan 
 


